
Dear Madam, 
 
Please find attached submissions for your consideration involving the invitation to participate in the 
ongoing consultation involving Fee-for service proposals.  Would you kindly confirm receipt of these 
message and attachment at your earliest convenience. 
 
Kindly note our submissions pertain to both patent and trademark fees. 
 
We sincerely thank you for allowing us to share our views regarding these critically important matters. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Coleen Morrison 
Vice President 
FICPI Canada  
 
On behalf of  
John Knox 
President 
FICPI Canada 
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